Notice
BIENNIAL SPORTS MEET

CLASSES P.G TO UPPER K.G

Dear Parents / Guardians

Subject: Uniform Measurement and Fee Submission for Biennial
Sports Meet 2025

Dear Parents / Guardians

We are thrilled to announce that our Biennial Sports Meet is scheduled
for 18th January 2025. This exciting event offers our students an
excellent platform to display their talents, teamwork, and sportsmanship.
To ensure smooth organization and participation, we request your
attention to the following:

1. Fee for Uniforms, Props, and Essentials:
To cover the costs of sports uniforms, props, and other essentials,
we kindly request a contribution of ¥500. Please submit this amount
no later than 6th January 2025.

2. Uniform Measurements:

A tailor will visit the school on Monday, 9th December 2024, to
take measurements for the sports uniforms. It is essential for all

students to be present on this day.

We greatly appreciate your cooperation and enthusiastic support in
making this event a grand success.

Thank you for your continued encouragement and participation.



